Dear Members, the second Centro Storico Lebowski Operational Council meeting for the 2017-2018 season was held at the Tavarnuzze grounds on October 12th 2017. We are glad to be able to share with you the main topics covered during the discussion.

- 1) The upcoming reform of the Tertiary Sector approved by the Italian Parliament and its potential consequences for sports clubs.
- 2) Updates on the state of club intakes and outgoings with reference to the preliminary budget presented at the beginning of the season.
- 3) Updates on the membership campaign in Italy and abroad.
- 4) 4 goals have been bought (2 5-a-side goals, and 2 7-a-side ones) for the football school.
- 5) Initiatives for rooting the club into the San Frediano district, with particular reference to social dinners and activities that might encourage the district's children to explore the region around Florence.
- 6) Reading of data and analysis regarding the video match highlights published until today on the club Facebook page and YouTube channel.
- 7) Updates on the composition of the staff for the women's 11-a-side team.

Members present: 12

Absentees: 5